
Myers, Jeanie

From: Marg Donaldson

Sent: 2021/03/04 7:56 AM

To: Myers, Jeanie

Subject: [EXTERNALJApplication #A-2020-0027. Ward #3

In regards to the above application I am not in favour of granting any minor variances to the existing bylaw permits. The

landscape of our neighbourhood is changing and morphing. Enough is enough. The bylaw at present seems to allow

ample room for an accessory structure and I see no reason why it needs to be any larger. Thank you for my
consideration in this matter.

Marg Donaldson


